
 

Our bi-weekly trips are still going            
ahead to the nursing home with a slight 

change. In working towards building 
relationships between the elderly & children 
we thought this would be best achieved in 

consistent groups of children visiting, 
meaning the children going on these trips 

will be going for the term with a new group 
of children selected for next term. But don’t 

worry, we will ensure that every child        
will get a turn to go! 

Make your own bauble 

A morning to engage with the 
children in decorating Christmas 

baubles & make your own bauble! 

Busy Bee's - Monday 18th of 
December, 9-11am                          

Eager Beavers - Friday 22nd of 
December, 9-11am.                   

Parent catch up’s have been taken place             
between the last week of Nov & will be              

following through to mid Dec. During this the 
practitioners will give you a brief overview on your 

child’s development whilst allowing for an opportunity 
for you ask any questions needed. This allows for the 
children to see their teachers & parents working in 

partnership solidifying the children’s trust                       
in Elmore staff.  
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